
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
Bylaw 19516 - Closure of Vehicular Access to 10060-156 Street NW for Valley Line West

Recommendation of the Committee

That Bylaw 19516 be given the appropriate readings.

History

● At the June 28, 2021, Executive Committee meeting, the June 14, 2021, Integrated
Infrastructure Services report IIS00216 and the June 14, 2021, Integrated Infrastructure
Services report IIS00195 were considered together.

● The Committee heard from S. Malaeb and P. Smith.

Related motions passed at the June 28, 2021, Executive Committee meeting

Schedule A4 Parcel Options - Access Options for the Property at 10060-156 Street

● That Attachment 1 be added to the June 14, 2021, Integrated Infrastructure Services report
IIS00195.

● That Executive Committee recommend to City Council:
1. That the action, as outlined in Attachment 1 of the June 14, 2021, Integrated

Infrastructure Services report IIS00195, be taken.
2. That the June 14, 2021, Integrated Infrastructure Services report IIS00195, remain

private pursuant to sections 24 (advice from officials), 25 (disclosure harmful to
economic and other interests of a public body), and 27 (privileged information) of
the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.

Attachment

June 14, 2021, Integrated Infrastructure Services report IIS00216
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